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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Kajus & Kacey 

 

Class 2 

Noah & Tristin 

 

Class 3 

Gracie-Lee & Rocco 

 

Class 4 

Ieva & Luke 

 

Class 5 

Mehmed & Surena 

 

Class 6 

Harrison-Lee & Adam 

 

Nursery 

Lexy, Nicholas, 
Leonardo & Alivia 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 25th September 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.12% 
Class 1— 95.04% 
Class 2— 90.07% 
Class 3— 94.92% 
Class 4— 90.45% 
Class 5— 93.60% 
Class 6— 95.68% 
2s Nursery— 79.17% 
3s Nursery— 77.36% 
 

Lates - 16 
 

Lost learning =  
4h 28 mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 
looking for people 

who show that 
everyone has a right 

to learn 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45    £2 per day 

 

 More information available 
in the school office.  

We are really proud of how everyone has settled back in to school and nursery. We 
are also thrilled that attendance has been really good in school so children can have 
the best chance of catching up on any missed learning from the last six months. 
There will be more information next week about reading at 
home. It has been necessary to make a few changes to try to 
keep everyone as safe as possible.  

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 

Are you passionate about our school and nursery 
being the best they possibly can be? Could you use 
your skills as part of the Governing Body team to 

achieve this? 
If you are interested in becoming a 
parent governor then please let us 

know. If you would like to know more 
about being a Governor then please 

talk to Mrs Boddy.  

more on  
the back 

Thank you to everyone who is socially 
distancing when waiting to drop off or 
collect your child.  
With the tighter restrictions 
announced this week it is 
vital that we maintain the 2m 
distance at all times.  
 

 Please avoid arriving at school or nursery early to drop off or collect.  
 Please leave the site as soon as you have dropped off or collected.  
 Any children with adults before or after school / nursery must stand by their 

adults at all times.  
 Please make sure that you are socially distancing on the footpaths when you 

are waiting for the gates to open at the end of the day.  
Telford & Wrekin have released a short video about dropping off and collecting at 
school and nursery. There is a link to it on our Facebook page and website. 

Please make sure you let us know 

your child from school or nursery. 
You can either phone the office or 
tell a member of staff on duty on 

 

 

Please make sure 
your child has a 
coat in school or 
nursery every day 



Thank you to 
everyone who is 

sending their child 
with a named 
water bottle. 

Children should 
only have water 

(not juice, squash, 
pop or fizzy drinks) 

in their water 
bottles. Bottles will 
come home each 

day to be 
washed . 

Illness 
 Act quickly if your child is showing 

any signs of illness - anyone showing 
symptoms (high temperature, new 
persistent cough, loss of taste/smell), adult or child, should 
not attend school / nursery or come on to the site.  

 Anyone (child or member of staff) with symptoms will go 
home immediately and return following government 
guidelines 

 Please notify the office if your child is absent. You must 
give us the reason for their absence as we are currently 
required to report certain symptoms.  

 Testing 
 If your child or someone in your household has symptoms 

they will need to be tested and everyone in your house 
will need to self-isolate.  

 If the test result is negative then you must email the result 
to us and we will contact you to confirm that your child 
can return.  

 If the test is positive then self-isolation will need to 
continue for 14 days.  

If your child is in 
nursery or Reception 
and you have not 
received an activation 
email (please check 
your junk and spam 
boxes) then please let 
us know.  
Once we have Tapestry 
up and running in 
Nursery and Reception 
we will be opening it up 
to parents of children in 
Year 1 and 2.  

 
 
 

 
 

We have had problems 
this week with people 
parking on the zigzag 
yellow lines outside 

school. The lines are 
there to keep everyone 
safe when arriving at or 

leaving the site.  
Please keep everyone 

safe and do not park on 

the yellow zigzag lines. 

 

Don’t 
forget—

school 
dinners are free 
for all full time 

children in 

school. 
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